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e Thelast year has seen the completion of the box score project from 1920-1949 and the
extension of pbp data back to 1950.

e Digitization continues on earlier seasons and we have datain hand as far back as 1911.
Some of these seasons will be added to our box score list within the next year.

e Our bank balance continues to be very healthy and we do not have any large expenditure
planned. Donations continued to come in from our friends, often accompanied by very
nice praise for our site. It iswisefor usto maintain our reserve. Therefore, donations are
hereby solicited to help us improve our situation.



